

## Cumberland County Board of Education

368 Fourth Street Crossville, Tennessee 38555 Phone 931/484-6135 Fax 931/484-6491

Mr. Donald E. Andrews Director of Schools

Dr. Charles Tollett Board of Education Chairperson

March 3, 2014

Mr. David Rutherford City of Crossville, City Manager 392 N. Main Crossville, TN 38555

Dear Mr. Rutherford:

The Cumberland County Board of Education has officially approved the payment plan offer of the Mixed Drink Tax by the City Council at the regularly scheduled Board of Education meeting on February 27, 2014.

The following was presented to the Board of Education for consideration and approval. Totaled owed to the Cumberland County Board of Education \$460,179. The City of Crossville will follow the payment plan as listed:

\$160,179	Payment due
\$100,000	Payment due January 15, 2015
\$100,000	Payment due January 15, 2016
\$100,000	Payment due January 15, 2017

It was approved by the Board of Education that the Mixed Drink Tax monies will be paid from this point forward on a monthly basis.

On behalf of the Board of Education membership and the Cumberland County Schools community we thank you very much for your prompt and agreeable position with regard to the Mixed Drink Tax dollars. We want to offer our sincere appreciation to the City of Crossville for your continued support of the Cumberland County Schools.

Respectfully.

Donald E. Andrews

PC: BOE Membership
Mr. Earl Patton
County Mayor Kenneth Carey
City Mayor J. H. Graham & City Council Members
County Finance Director Mr. B. Nathan Brock